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Brooks, Amy

From: Kari Haan <butchertownpres@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 8:40 PM
To: Brooks, Amy
Subject: 23-Variance-0036

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open 
attachments, or give away private information unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe. 

 

Good evening Amy, 
I am emailing to forward a letter from members of the Butchertown Neighborhood Association in support of the 
variance requested. Please see below: 
 
Dear BOZA, 
 
On behalf of the Butchertown Neighborhood Association, we would like to express our support for the variance 
requested by Karen Cassidy with Hildegard House for their property located at 1427 Story Ave. 
 
As members of the community, we are aware of the valuable services that Hildegard House provides to the 
neighborhood and the wider community. Their compassionate work has had a significant impact on the lives of 
many of our city's most vulnerable, and we believe that their continued presence is crucial for the betterment of 
our community. 
 
We understand that the variance requested by Hildegard House is necessary for them to continue their 
operations and expand their services. We believe that granting the variance would not only benefit the 
organization but inevitably the community as a whole. It is essential that we support organizations that strive to 
provide the best care for our Louisville. 
 
Furthermore, we have been in communication with Karen and Hildegard House throughout this process and 
have found them to be responsive and responsible community partners. They have shown a willingness to 
work with us to address any concerns that we may have, and we have no doubt that they will continue to do 
so. 
 
In conclusion, we urge you to grant the requested variance they seek. We believe that it is in the best interest 
of the community to support their work, and we look forward to their continued presence and service in our 
neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Butchertown Neighborhood Association 


